
Dear Editor: 

 

This letter is to confirm that manuscript 15774 submitted to your journal was 

reviewed by me. 

 

Here are my language credentials, hope it help. 

1.   I highly passed the GRE test.   

2.   I scored highly in USMLE step 1,2 & 3 in USA.  

3.   Currently, I works in Department of Internal Medicine, Tufts Medical 

  Center, Boston, USA.  

 

 

Hopefully the above contents can help you accept the paper. 

Greatly appreciate your time and consideration in advance. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Weijia Wang, MD 

 


